
Subject: Re: Request Red Curb Repair - Dangerous Condition Cole/Willoughby 90038
From: Chi Ming Gong
Date: 02/11/2016 06:26 AM
To: Media District
CC: Jim Omahen <jim@mediadistrict.org>, John Irigoyen <John.Irigoyen@universalpro.com>, Brett Winslow
<bwinslow@publicstorage.com>

Good morning Lisa,

Just circling back on this, the metal projecting piece has been removed.

Please let me know if I can be of further service.

Chi Ming Gong, PE
Street Services General Superintendent I
Street Maintenance Division
Bureau of Street Services, City of Los Angeles
213-847-3022 office
chi.ming.gong@lacity.org

On Wed, Jan 20, 2016 at 1:27 PM, Media District <lisa@mediadistrict.org> wrote:
Dear Ming:

I have atttached a photo of exposed rebar at the red curb on Cole and Willoughby in Hollywood.  I am not sure which City Department to
reach out to as I have already filed this issue on line with LADOT  reference #54193.   Let me know if this is something that your
Department can repair?

Issue:  Exposed Rebar at Red Curb 
Location:  Cole and Willoughby – Hollywood  90038

Thank you 

Lisa Schechter
Executive Director
Hollywood Media District BID
1040 N. Las Palmas Avenue
Hollywood, CA  90038
(323)860-0025 Direct
(323)860-0026 Fax

MediaDistrict.org


